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The Orchard Ridge Neighborhood Association provides information to residents regarding the
proposals for this redesign. 

We frequently bike and walk the section of Hammersley to the east of Gilbert Road. I am
strongly in favor of a designated walking/biking path as this is a key neighborhood link to the
southwest commuter path. I prefer the proposal that places an 8-10’ multiuse path on the north
side with a green space easement between the path and vehicle lanes. This looks to be the
safest proposal providing some “barrier” between vehicles and bike and foot traffic. 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this project. 

Mary Scheide
 Loruth Terrace

Madison, WI 53711




